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November 3, 2000 

Keith Klein, Manager 
U.S. Department of Energy, Richland Operations 
P.O. Box 550 (A7-50) 
Richland, WA 99352 

Harry Boston, Manager 
Office of River Protection 
2440 Stevens Center 
Richland, WA 99352  

Chuck Findley, Regional Administrator 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 10 
1200 Sixth Avenue 
Seattle, WA 98101  

Tom Fitzsimmons, Director 
Washington Department of Ecology 
P.O. Box 47600 
Olympia, WA 98504-7600  

Subject: Recommendation for HAB Chair 

Dear Messrs. Klein, Boston, Findley, and Fitzsimmons:  

At the Hanford Advisory Board (HAB) meeting on November 3, 2000, Todd Martin was 
selected by consensus of the Board as the candidate recommended for the position of HAB 
Chairperson.  

We hope you will seriously consider the recommendation and that you will appoint Mr. 
Martin as the HAB Chair. Also, we hope the excellent relations previously developed with 
our current Chair, Merilyn Reeves, will continue and expand.  

Very truly yours,  

Ken Bracken, Vice-Chair 
Hanford Advisory Board 
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